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Dear parents, 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who has brought in items for the playground at lunchtimes. As part of our 

exciting lunchtime plan we would like to continue to collect more items to make lunch time even more fun!  

Please leave any items that you bring in front of the school inside the purple and yellow barriers. Thank you! 

 

The items that we still need lots more of are: 

 

● Coat hangers to dry wet coats after lunch 

● Carrier bags 

● Natural garden branches, logs and leaves for our den building 

● Anything on wheels/castors 

● Plastic milk crates/supermarket delivery crates/plastic bread trays 

● Briefcases, especially hard cased ones 

● Road signs and cones 

● Kitchen pots, pans, baking trays, work tables, wooden spoons, chopping boards 

● Tools like small spades/shovels, trowels and brooms 

● Tubes of various sizes and various materials 

● Buckets 

● Nets and thick ropes 

● Keyboards/torches/laptops/calculators/mobile phones/desk phones/webcams/cameras that are no 

longer working 

● Fabric (large sheets/brightly coloured fabric) 

● Foam sheets/bodyboards/camping roll mats/yoga mats 

● Wooden pallets 

● Metal frames 

● Cable drums 

● Guttering 

● Noodles (the type you use in the swimming pool!) 

● Hats/scarves/jazzy shirts/elasticated skirts/waistcoats/wedding dresses/character costumes 

● Pegs (to help to set up dens) 

● Scooters – these are very popular!  

 

If parents are in any trades such as plumbing, building, roadworks, construction, transportation and have 

regular access to objects like pallets, pipes, good wood, road barriers, cones, crates and tyres please get in 

touch and donate when you can. 

 

Thank you for your continued support with our OPAL programme. We look forward to sharing what we have 

been getting up to with all our loose parts very soon! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Wilcock  


